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Notice of Postponement of Public Hearing For 
Consideration and Proposed Adoption 

 
The California Energy Commission is postponing the public hearing for consideration 
and possible adoption of the Amendments to the Title 20 Appliance Efficiency 
Regulations, originally scheduled for June 13, 2018. After the review of the comments 
received during the 45-day comment period and at the Lead Commissioner meeting 
held on April 24, 2018, the Energy Commission has determined that changes to the 
proposed regulations are necessary and will issue 15-day language with proposed 
changes. Therefore, the Energy Commission is postponing the proposed adoption date 
of June 13, 2018 for consideration and possible adoption of the proposed amendments 
to the Title 20 Appliance Efficiency Regulations. 
 
The new hearing date for consideration and possible adoption of the proposed 
amendments will be announced in a subsequent document. 
 
If you have questions on the subject matter of this notice, please contact Carlos Baez 
at (916) 654-4719, or by e-mail at Carlos.Baez@energy.ca.gov.   
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